
2019 New Quad Fundraising Campaign
After several years of focusing efforts on the construction of the new Duluth Rowing Center, the
Club’s equipment needs took a back seat on the list of priorities.  In 2019, a focused fundraising
campaign was launched to purchase a new quad – one of the most frequently used boats at the
Club.

Thanks to many generous donors and an anonymous $10,000 matching gift, $28,390 was
raised to purchase a new quad. The Duluth Rowing Club is extremely grateful to the following
contributors:
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